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The US on Monday said it is pleased to see Taiwan has received an  invitation to this year’s
World Health Assembly (WHA), but avoided  commenting on the WHO’s mention of the “one
China” principle in the  invitation letter.

  

US Department of State Office of Press  Relations director Elizabeth Trudeau reiterated US
support for Taiwan’s  participation in the WHA when asked about the WHO’s invitation.    

  

“We  are pleased that Taiwan has received an invitation to this year’s World  Health Assembly
taking place May 23 through 28,” Trudeau said.

  

Taiwan  has participated as an observer in the WHA for the past seven years,  she said, adding
that the US “strongly supports such WHA participation  and Taiwan’s meaningful participation in
the work of the World Health  Organization-related activities.”

  

“Taiwan has made important  contributions to global health, and its participation in the WHA and
in  the work of the WHO contributes to a safer, healthier world,” she said.

  

Asked  about the mention of the “one China” principle in the invitation,  Trudeau said the US
remains committed to its “one China” policy based on  the Three Joint Communiques and the
Taiwan Relations Act, but she did  not comment further.

  

Responding to an e-mail on the WHA  invitation, US Department of State Bureau of East Asian
and Pacific  Affairs spokeswoman Anna Richey-Allen said the future of cross-strait  relations is
for the people of both sides of the Taiwan Strait to  decide.
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